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In the last financial year (2020-2021), AFCA received 143 complaints in relation to 

cryptocurrency and digital assets. Since AFCA started on 1 November 2018, we 

received a total of 202 complaints in relation to these products and providers.  

A review of complaints received by AFCA that relate to cryptocurrency or digital 

assets indicates that the three most common issues are:  

• general service issues (such as access to accounts, updating of client information 

and delays)  

• a decision made by the provider (such as a transaction value, transfer of client 

funds or account finalisation), and  

• transaction related issues including disputed crypto transactions. 

We note that most of these complaints are resolved at the earlier stages of the AFCA 

process, with only a very small number progressing to a formal decision. In the last 

financial year, only 9 complaints have progressed to a decision by an Ombudsman or 

Panel. 

 


